From: Lewin, Jonathan H. <Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 12:49 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Invitational Travel Approved for IACP ... 
 

Steve- I completed this travel, conducting several panel discussions and sitting in for the Superintendent at Major Cities Chiefs of Police two-day meetings. I was also appointed Chair of the Major Cities Chiefs Communications Subcommittee-- a really interesting opportunity for collaboration across the major cities to drive technology improvements for first responders.
Best,

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
Chicago Police Department
